
Letter to academy trust accounting
officers: August 2020

Eileen Milner, chief executive and accounting officer of the Education and
Skills Funding Agency (ESFA), writes to accounting officers of academy
trusts.

The letter explains that, due to COVID-19, the deadline for academy trusts to
submit their financial statements to ESFA for the year ending 31 August 2020
has been extended by one month to 31 January 2021.

It also confirms that the deadline for the land and buildings collection tool
(LBCT) has been extended until 17 December 2020 and the accounts return until
23 February 2021.
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